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CEMETERY INFORMATION 

The Cemetery District Trustees are responsible for overseeing the town 

owned burial places in Georgetown. 

The only Cemetery in Georgetown currently accepting  

applications is Mountainside Cemetery located on Route 127. 

 

The cemetery lots will be sold in the order they appear on the 

survey of lots done for the Trustees. 

 

A Double Lot will hold 2 caskets or 4 urns (or a combination of the 

two).  A Single Lot will hold 1 casket or 2 urns. 

 

The rate for a double lot is $1200 for Georgetown residents and 

$1400 for non- residents.  The rate for a single lot is $1000 for 

Georgetown residents and $1200 for non- residents. 

 

The price includes 4 corner markers in grey granite, with the 

initial of the owner’s last name.  If you want any color other than 

grey, it may incur an additional charge.  Please let us know prior 

to purchase so we can contact the vendor for a final price.   

 

Please review the Cemetery District Ordinance attached regarding 

our expectations for lot owners. 

 

If you have questions, please contact Diane Morin, Trustee, at 207-

371-2464 or morins@myfairpoint.net 


